
From: CommonWord Info  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 5:41 PM 
To: subscribers@news.commonword.ca 
Subject: Merry Christmas! 
  

 
  
  

Merry Christmas from CommonWord 

  

 
  

  

We are grateful for the many interactions we have had with you this past 

year –  

in-store, online, off-site or via phone/email.   

  

Thank you for allowing us to serve you in 2017.   

We look forward to further conversations in 2018! 

  

May you know the peace of Christ this holiday season, and into the new 

year. 

  
We will be closed from December 23 – January 1 

 


